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  Tuesday, January 28: 

A/B Tournament dates and 
locations are announced at 
www.ontariolacrosse.com

Prospective teams are 
encouraged to talk to their 
coaches and families prior to 
applying for tournaments

  Saturday, February 1-8: 

A/B Tournament Team 
Registration is opened at  
www.ontariolacrosse.com for 
the following categories:
•	 U13 A/B
•	 U15 A/B
•	 U17 A/B

  Monday, February 24: 

B/C/D/E Tournament dates and 
locations are announced at 
www.ontariolacrosse.com

Prospective teams are 
encouraged to talk to their 
coaches and families prior to 
applying for tournaments
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  Monday, March 3: 

B/C/D/E Tournament Team 
Registration is opened at  
www.ontariolacrosse.com for 
all remaining divisions and 
categories:
•	 U7   (Paperweight)
•	 U9   A/B/C/D/E
•	 U11 A/B/C/D/E
•	 U13 B/C/D/E
•	 U15 B/C/D/E
•	 U17 B/C/D
•	 U22 A/B/C
•	 All Girls Divisions

Prospective teams are 
encouraged to talk to their 
coaches and families prior to 
applying for tournaments
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